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Port Launches New Vintners Village Website  
Planning a Visit to the Prosser Wine Village Now Easier Than Ever 
 
Richland, Wash. – Port of Benton has launched a new website to help community members and tourists 
explore businesses and plan day or weekend trips to Vintners Village in Prosser.  
 
VintnersVillage.com highlights the walkable wine village’s tasting rooms, eateries and retailers with links to 
each company’s website. The website also includes a site map and spotlights events at Vintners Village. 
 
The wine village is home to more than a dozen businesses and growing, with Port of Benton offering phase 
two shovel-ready parcels for sale. 
 
“This signature Washington wine destination is a significant economic driver for the local region,” said Miles 
Thomas, the port’s director of economic development and governmental affairs. “As more businesses build at 
Vintners Village, people will find even more favorite places to sip, snack and shop.”   
 
Vintners Village is in the heart of Washington wine country at 211 Port Avenue in Prosser. Visit 
VintnersVillage.com to learn more. 
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